TOWN OF GRANBY

MEMORANDUM DATE: July 22, 2025
TO: Jen Espinal, Town Clerk

FROM: Mike Walsh, Granby Town Manager

REGARDING: Cancellation Notice

The July 8, 2025, meeting of the Conservation Commission was cancelled due to technical
difficulties with the Zoom connection at the start of the meeting.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, August 12, 2025.





